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  Intelligent Vehicles David Fernández-
Llorca,Ignacio Parra Alonso,Iván García
Daza,Noelia Hernández Parra,2020 This book
presents the results of the successful Sensors
Special Issue on Intelligent Vehicles that
received submissions between March 2019 and May
2020. The Guest Editors of this Special Issue are
Dr. David Fernández-Llorca, Dr. Ignacio Parra-
Alonso, Dr. Iván García-Daza and Dr. Noelia Parra-
Alonso, all from the Computer Engineering
Department at the University of Alcalá (Madrid,
Spain). A total of 32 manuscripts were finally
accepted between 2019 and 2020, presented by top
researchers from all over the world. The reader
will find a well-representative set of current
research and developments related to sensors and
sensing for intelligent vehicles. The topics of
the published manuscripts can be grouped into
seven main categories: (1) assistance systems and
automatic vehicle operation, (2) vehicle
positioning and localization, (3) fault diagnosis
and fail-x systems, (4) perception and scene
understanding, (5) smart regenerative braking
systems for electric vehicles, (6) driver behavior
modeling and (7) intelligent sensing. We, the
Guest Editors, hope that the readers will find
this book to contain interesting papers for their
research, papers that they will enjoy reading as
much as we have enjoyed organizing this Special
Issue.
  Twelve Years a Slave Solomon Northup,2024-01-04
Filmatized in 2013 and the official recipient of
three Oscars, Solomon Northup's powerful slave
narrative 'Twelve Years a Slave' depicts Nortup's
life as he is sold into slavery after having spent
32 years of his life living as a free man in New
York. Working as a travelling musician, Northup
goes to Washington D.C, where he is kidnapped,
sent to New Orleans, and sold to a planter to
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suffer the relentless and brutal life of a slave.
After a dozen years, Northup escapes to return to
his family and pulls no punches, as he describes
his fate and that of so many other black people at
the time. It is a harrowing but vitally important
book, even today. For further reading on this
subject, try 'Uncle Tom's Cabin' by Harriet
Beecher Stowe. Solomon Northup (c.1807-c.1875) was
an American abolitionist and writer, best
remembered for his powerful race memoir 'Twelve
Years a Slave'. At the age of 32, when he was a
married farmer, father-of-three, violinist and
free-born man, he was kidnapped in Washington D.C
and shipped to New Orleans, sold to a planter and
enslaved for a dozen years. When he gained his
freedom, he wrote his famous memoir and spent some
years lecturing across the US,on behalf of the
abolitionist movement. 'Twelve Years a Slave' was
published a year after 'Uncle Tom's Cabin' by
Harriet Beecher Stowe and built on the anti-
slavery momentum it had developed. Northup's final
years are something of a mystery, though it is
thought that he struggled to cope with family life
after being freed.
  Brand Meaning Mark Batey,2015-12-07 This second
edition of Brand Meaning lays out new territory
for the understanding of how brands both acquire
and provide meaning. The author draws on his
experience with leading international companies to
propose a compelling framework for the conscious
and unconscious ways in which people connect with
products and brands. Revised and updated, it
contains contemporary as well as classic examples
of brand meaning in practice from various
countries, and expands on the theory, methods and
applications of brand meaning. The book’s
multidisciplinary approach and concise yet
comprehensive content makes it an ideal
supplemental reader for undergraduate, graduate,
and MBA courses, as well as valuable reading for
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practitioners in the fields of marketing,
advertising and consumer research. For more
information, visit www.brandmeaning.com.
  B2B Brand Management Philip Kotler,Waldemar
Pfoertsch,2006-09-22 This is one of the first
books to probe deeply into the art and science of
branding industrial products. The book comes at a
time when more industrial companies need to start
using branding in a sophisticated way. It provides
the concepts, the theory, and dozens of cases
illustrating the successful branding of industrial
goods. It offers strategies for a successful
development of branding concepts for business
markets and explains the benefits and the value a
business, product or service provides to
industrial customers. As industrial companies are
turning to branding this book provides the best
practices and hands-on advice for B2B brand
management.
  Law on Sales Cesar L. Villanueva,2016
  50 Years of Ferrari (1947-1997) Andrea
Curami,1997 Ferrari is perhaps the best-known
marque in the world of the sports car and is a
symbol of speed and beauty. 1997 marks the 50th
anniversary of this landmark Italian car
manufacturer, a year that will see not only the
launch of the new front engine V-12 F550 but
carries the promise of the long-awaited return to
the championship ranks of Formula One racing.
Fifty Years of Ferrari celebrates the golden
anniversary with a year-by-year compilation of the
most famous cars, from the early open-wheeled
racers to the latest road-going supercars. This
book is a value for anyone who has ever dreamed of
driving a Ferrari.
  The Life of Flavius Josephus Flavius
Josephus,Aeterna Press,2015-07-31 THE family from
which I am derived is not an ignoble one, but hath
descended all along from the priests; and as
nobility among several people is of a different
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origin, so with us to be of the sacerdotal
dignity, is an indication of the splendor of a
family. Now, I am not only sprung from a
sacerdotal family in general, but from the first
of the twenty-four courses; and as among us there
is not only a considerable difference between one
family of each course and another, I am of the
chief family of that first course also; nay,
further, by my mother I am of the royal blood; for
the children of Asamoneus, from whom that family
was derived, had both the office of the high
priesthood, and the dignity of a king, for a long
time together. I will accordingly set down my
progenitors in order. Aeterna Press
  The Revenue Growth Habit Alex
Goldfayn,2015-07-07 800-CEO-Read Sales Book Of The
Year for 2015 | Forbes 15 Best Business Books of
2015 | “The chapters, (46 of them in this 256 page
book) are quick and concise, and it is easy to
pick it up anywhere and find a nugget of easily
actionable advice, but the kicker is that the
actions he recommends are also quick and concise,
so that we can accomplish them in the few bursts
of spare time we all have left.” – 800CEORead.com
“Follow Goldfayn's brilliant advice and you will
have an endless supply of customer testimonials,
spontaneous referrals, and new business, and it
will compel you to buy a beautiful fountain pen
and stop obsessing over social media. His advice
simply works.” – Inc.com Grow your business by 15%
with these proven daily growth actions Do you have
trouble finding time during your hectic day to
grow your business? Is your company stalled
because you are too busy reacting to customer
problems? Do you lack the funds to jumpstart an
effective marketing plan? The Revenue Growth Habit
gives business owners, leaders, and all customer
facing staff a hands-on resource for increasing
revenue that is fast, easy, and requires no
financial investment. Alex Goldfayn, CEO of the
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Evangelist Marketing Institute, shows how to grow
your organization by 15% or more in 15 minutes or
less per day—without spending a penny of your
money. Forget about relying on social media.
Posting on Twitter, Facebook, and LinkedIn doesn't
grow revenue, especially for business-to-business
companies. The Revenue Growth Habit shows how to
request and collect testimonials and how to
communicate these testimonials to grow your
business. You will discover how to write powerful
case studies, ask for (and get!) referrals, grow
your lists, and send a revenue-growing newsletter.
Goldfayn also includes information for teaching
your customer service people how to inform your
current clients about what else they can buy from
you. This proven approach revolves around letting
your customers tell your story. There is nothing
you can say about your products and services that
is more effective than what your paying customers
say. How does it work? Each day, take one quick,
proactive communication action that tells someone
about how they'll be improved after buying from
you. Choose from the 22 actions Goldfayn details
in The Revenue Growth Habit. Each technique is
fast, simple, and free. It only requires your
personal effort to communicate the value of your
product or service to someone who can buy from
you. Personal communication—the key to the 22
action steps—will make your company stand head-
and-shoulders above the competition.
  Parkland Speaks Sarah Lerner,2019-01-22
Featuring art and writing from the students of the
Parkland tragedy, this is a raw look at the events
of February 14, and a poignant representation of
grief, healing, and hope. The students of Marjory
Stoneman Douglas High School share their emotional
journeys that began on February 14, 2018, and
continue today. This revealing and unfiltered look
at teens living in the wake of tragedy is a
poignant representation of grief, anger,
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determination, healing, and hope. The intimate
collection includes poetry, eyewitness accounts,
letters, speeches, journal entries, drawings, and
photographs from the events of February 14 and its
aftermath. Full of heartbreaking loss, a rally cry
for change, and hope for a safe future, these
artistic pieces will inspire readers to reflect on
their own lives and the importance of valuing and
protecting the ones you love.
  Kelly Hoppen Interiors Kelly Mbe
Hoppen,2011-03-22 A full-color room-by-room guide
to some of the designer's best interiors--which
draw on neutral colors and feminine forms--also
includes checklists and expert advice for
approaching interior design no matter what the
room or the challenge.
  A Drink with Shane MacGowan Shane
MacGowan,Victoria Mary Clarke,2001 But as A Drink
with Shane MacGowan shows, the inspiration for his
artistry and beliefs is as varied as his range of
mind - embracing Ireland, religion, his family,
esoteric philosophy and history.--Jacket.
  Sissy Dreams: From Boyfriend to Girlfriend Paul
Zante, Receiving a text from Sasha, my girlfriend,
at work was always risky. Especially when she
wanted to know if her girlfriend was horny. A
short and sweet (and filthy) story.
  Major Companies of The Far East and Australasia
1990/91 J. Carr,2012-12-06 This book represents
the seventh edition of what has become an
established reference work, MAJOR COMPANIES OF THE
FAR EAST & AUSTRALASIA. This volume has been
carefully researched and updated since publication
of the sixth edition, and provides more company
data on the most important companies in the
region. The information in the book was submitted
mostly by the companies themselves, completely
free of charge. For the first time, a third volume
has been added to the series, covering major
companies in Australia and New Zealand. The
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companies listed have been selected on the grounds
of the size of their sales volume or balance sheet
or their importance to the business environment of
the country in which they are based. The book will
be updated and published every year. Any company
that considers it is eligible for inclusion in the
next edition of MAJOR COMPANIES OF THE FAR EAST &
AUSTRALASIA, should write to the publishers. No
charge whatsoever is made for publishing details
about a principal Asian company. Whilst the
publishers have taken every care to ensure
accurate reporting of the company information
contained in this book, no liability can be
accepted by either the publishers, their editorial
staff, or their distributors for any errors or
omissions, nor for the consequences thereof.
Graham & Trotman Ltd is a member of the Kluwer
Academic Publishers Group and publishes over 450
business and technology books. A catalogue is
available on request.
  The Inquirer Story ,2015
  Boyhood Stories of Famous Men Katherine Dunlap
Cather,1916 Titian, Chopin, Andre del Sarto,
Thorwaldsen, Mendelssohn, Mozart, Murillo,
Stradivarius, Guido Reni, Claude Lorraine,
Tintoretto & Rosa Bonheur, Tomboy of Bordeaux
  P&s 2 Frb04 Mark and Gert (Manuf)
Simmons,2002-05
  Soldiers' Letters ,1899
  Books for You Robert C. Small,National Council
of Teachers of English. Committee on the Senior
High School Booklist,1982 The books listed in this
annotated bibliography, selected to provide
pleasurable reading for high school students, are
arranged alphabetically by author under 35 main
categories: (1) adventure and adventurers; (2)
animals; (3) art and architecture; (4) biography;
(5) careers and people on the job; (6) cars and
airplanes; (7) great books that are unusual; (8)
drama; (9) ecology; (10) essays; (11) ethnic
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experiences; (12) fantasy; (13) history; (14)
historical fiction; (15) hobbies and crafts; (16)
horror, witchcraft, and the occult; (17) humor;
(18) improving yourself; (19) languages; (20) love
and romance; (21) music and musicians; (22)
mystery and crime; (23) myths and legends; (24)
philosophies and philosophers; (25) poetry and
poets; (26) social and personal problems; (27)
religion and religious leaders; (28) science and
scientists; (29) science fiction; (30) short
stories; (31) sports and sports figures; (32)
television, movies, and entertainment; (33) wars,
soldiers, spying, and spies; (34) westerns and
people of the west; and (35) women. A directory of
publishers and indexes of authors and titles
conclude the book. (EL)
  Tropical Plant Science G. K. Berrie,A. Berrie,J.
M. O. Eze,1987
  Dental Anatomy and Occlusion Bertram S.
Kraus,Ronald E. Jordan,Leonard Abrams,1969
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